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September 2, 2025 meeting

Attendees: Harry Redford, Tony and Linda Homolka, John 
Gose, Ed Weaver, Bill Conner, Dave Harvey, Beth Glenn, Jim
and Pat Lammers, Bill Schoenlein and John Stone.

Our 50/50 raffle was won today by Tony Homolka....really!

Our Treasury has grown to $159.00.

Harry Redford tells us that he was “up north” visiting old friends and kayaking. He met 
Pam Miller in Atlanta, MI for lunch and a visit. Pam lives in Millersburg, MI in the 
northeast corner of the state.

He also caught up with Chris Taylor, who lives in Alpena. Chris worked at Whiting 
toward the end and then moved to Ludington. He has since left there to pursue other 
interests.
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Bill Conner joined in the birthday celebration for Russ Gelso as he turned 100! Here are 
some “before and after” photos of Russ. After the war, he was an aspiring actor. 

The birthday party was held at the home of his niece in Dundee.



Frank Valesquez (sp?) with Bill Conner.             Russ enjoys the Italian dinner

We had a visit from John Stone today. He has been the administrator at the Moose 
Lodge in Monroe. The Moose support many charitable organizations, one of which is  
Mooseheart Child City & School in Chicago. It has been a beacon of hope for children in
need, providing a safe, nurturing environment where they can learn, grow, and thrive. 
Mooseheart serves as both a home and a school for children from infancy through high 
school, offering not just education but also emotional and social support. 

John says they welcome new members. 

See you all at the next meeting on October 6th at the Monroe Grill.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Homolka


